
 
 

 
 

 

1. Food brought from home can be eaten in the café.  During fine weather, food brought 

from home may also be eaten at the picnic tables/seating area in the quads, the main hall 

or in the school yard/field areas. Under no circumstances is food to be eaten on the 

corridors. 

 

2. Access to the top corridor and the New Block is only for lunchtime activities. 

 

3. All students to remain on site. 

 

4. There will be designated classrooms and lunch time activities for students after lunch has 

been eaten. 

 

5. Duty staff to make sure that students leave the café in a clean and tidy state. 

 

 

               
 

• The café is open at break for students to buy snacks. 

• Food brought from home can be eaten in the café. During fine weather, food brought from 

home may also be eaten at the picnic tables/seating area in the quads or in the school 

yard/field areas. Under no circumstances is food to be eaten on the corridors. 

• In bad weather class rooms will be open with duty staff to supervise. 

• The Catering Team will stop serving at 11.05am so that all food and drink is consumed by 

the end of break at 11.10am. 

• Duty staff to make sure that students leave the café in a clean and tidy state. 
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